



 

Sunday, February 21, 2021

SAINT 
ANDREW’S 
CATHOLIC CHURCH 

1486 Highway 62 West • PO Box 197 • Yellville, AR 72687 
870-449-4850

Pastor:   
Father Jim Fanrak 

870-743-9889  Rectory 
mmgchurch@yahoo.com 

Parish Manager:  
Steve Triner 

870-321-2773 
  stevet@yellville.net 

Church Secretary:   
Denise Jorgensen 

870-445-4810 
kidneywoman@yahoo.com 

Prayer-Line Connection:  
standrewprayer@gmail.com

Wednesday, February 24 - Noon Mass 
Mass Intention: +Dorothy LaRochelle 

Sunday, February 28 - Mass at 11 a.m. 
First Sunday in Lent - +Dennis Lee Hassman, Jr.

This 
Week

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
The mission of St. Andrew’s Catholic Church is to carry on the ministry of 
Jesus Christ, as members of His living body, the Church, to bring the 
Kingdom of God into the world through evangelization, worship, religious 
education, and service in our families, in our parish, and in our community.

Please remember in your prayers… 
Aunt Gina, Bill Birch, Rhonda Bolen, the Carder Family, Floyd Crawford, Frank Fasco, Bob Friedl, Ed Garrity, 

Natasha Grinder, Edie Hampton, John Hartz, Vicki Hartz, Lesley & Vaughn Johnson, Patsy Johnson, the 
Kensinger Family, Fred and Jeannie Kernan, Larry Knasiak, John LaRochelle, Linda Lowe, Lisa, Serenity 

Monroe, Carol Mueller,  Joanne Mustion, Debi Myers, Catherine Myer, Tim Neal, Nancy & Keith, Jim & Chris 
O’Sullivan, Terrence O’Sullivan, Bob Parent, Ardis Rastetter, Carmie Kohl Smith, Mary Smith, Marie Steagall, 

Tamara Steagall, Joe & Diane Stefans, Dan & Nicole Storms, Wade Strong, Jill Swanson, Bishop Anthony 
Taylor, Terry, Jeanette Vandenhandel, Justin Weeden, Alison Weyers, Don & Donna Wilkes, Bob Zurn.   

Please pray for victims of the COVID-19 and all who treat and care for them. Please also pray for extra  
blessings for all who have worked to keep our water, power, mail, protective services, and other services going. 

To add or delete names, please email standrewprayer@gmail.com  
or contact Denise Jorgensen at 870-445-4810
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SECOND COLLECTION 
FEBRUARY 21

This week our special collection 
supports the Church in Central 
and Eastern Europe. Your 
donation today helps restore the 
Church and build the future in 
more than 25 countries still 
struggling to recover from former 
communist rule. Funds from this 
C o l l e c t i o n s u p p o r t 
r econs t ruc t ion , educa t ion , 
formation, and poverty outreach. 
Please be generous to the 
Collection today. For more 
i n f o r m a t i o n , p l e a s e v i s i t 
www.usccb.org/ccee. 

CONFIRMATION WITH 
BISHOP ANTHONY TAYLOR
 On Sunday, March 21, 2021 at 2 
PM, Bishop Taylor will be 
coming to Mary Mother of God 
Church  in Harrison to celebrate 
the Sacrament of Confirmation.  
Any parishioner who has not 
been confirmed will need to 
contact Robin in the Harrison 
church office as soon as possible 
to begin the process.   The church 
office phone is 870-741-5234 or 
y o u c a n r e a c h R o b i n a t 
mmgchurch@yahoo.com.

Adult Scripture Study: Janice Triner 421-2594 
Buildings, Maintenance: Kevin Goulet 421-9921 
Catholic Youth Ministry (CYM): Karen Carter 404-2065 
 Philip Carollo 404-7890 
Council of Catholic Women: standrewprayer@gmail.com 
Custodian: Gerri Unger Parr 436-5450 
Deacon:  Mark Scouten 741-1579 
Deacon Candidate: George Gussy 404-0546 
Emergency Relief: Cindy Nixon 405-8809 
 Steve Triner 321-2773 
Finance Council:  Cindy Nixon 405-8809 
Food Bank: Marv Topf 453-6443 
Eucharist for the Homebound: Floyd Crawford 321-8826  
Library, Archivist: Joanne Mustion 321-0479 

Liturgy, Sacraments,  
      and Devotions:   Steve Triner 321-2773 
Parish Life: Dee Supergan 706-9560 
Parish Manager: Steve Triner 321-2773 
Pastor: Father J. Fanrak 743-9889 
Prayer Requests/News: Denise Jorgensen 445-4810 
Religious Educ./Formation: Patricia Goulet 232-1472 
Rosary Crusade: Daksha Thomas 449-4784 
Safe Environment: Philip Carollo 404-7890 
Secretary Denise Jorgensen 445-4810 
Social Justice, and 
      Charitable Outreach:    Cindy Nixon 405-8809 
Spiritual Direction: Janice Triner 421-2594  
Tribunal: Dc. Mark Scouten 741-1579 

CONTACTS, COMMITTEES, ORGANIZATIONS & SERVICES

mailto:mmgchurch@yahoo.com


February is Kindness Month in our community. 
Try to do one act of kindness every day.  

Suggestions for February 22 – February 28:  

• Do your neighbor a favor.  Pick up the trash blowing 
through his/her yard or help with something the 
neighbor can’t do alone. 

• Bring treats to your local fire or police station. 
• Show up on time and be kind. 

• Write a letter to a good friend or to someone in the 
military, expressing appreciation for their role in your 
life. 

• Give old blankets, sheets, and towels to the local 
animal shelter. 

• Add a positive comment to the conversation if the 
chatter at school or at work becomes negative. 

• Pray for someone.


